
It has been brought to the attention of the publisher that “Younger workers’ attitudes and
perceptions towards older colleagues”, published in Working with Older People, by Jasmine
Patel, Anthea Tinker, Laurie Corna, Vol. 22 No 3, 2018 was published twice due to an editorial
error. Emerald sincerely apologise to the authors for any inconvenience caused. The original
article can be seen here: http://doi.org/10.1108/WWOP-02-2018-0004
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